
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           01 November 2017 14:51
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Shane Kelly
 
Name: Shane
Surname: Kelly

 
 
Message:
As a resident of Drogheda, I urge you to reconsider including Drogheda in the National Planning
Framework. As the largest town in Ireland, this omission is unacceptable.
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